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May 13, 2019 
 

The Kentucky members met on May 6th at Old Hickory Restaurant. There were 28 

people attend the dinner.   

 

Minutes: 
 

• The meeting was held at Turoni’s Pizzery 

and Brewery and was opened by Clay 

Robinson, with 22 attendees. 

• The half pot was won by John Kaufman 

and donated it back to the club. 

• The Secretary’s report was given by 

Jackie Folk from the April newsletter. 

• The Treasurer’s report was given by Vince 

Anderson, with a balance of $5,702.58. 

There were expenditures during the last 

month for the $240.00 for NAMGBR 

memberships and $18.72 to Ric Boles for 

meat for the Old English picnic as well as 

a deposit of $122 from memberships and 

half-pot. 

• Updates from Board –  

• There will be two positions added 

to the Board at the request of the 

members. 1. Don Frasier will be the 

Liaison for the Kentucky members and all information will flow through 

him 2. Eric Miller will be the Mini Meet 2020 Chairman.  

• Due to the acoustics of the current meeting place the May meeting will 

be held at Evansville’s Logan’s Roadhouse; in the room behind the bar 

off to the left as you enter. A vote will be made at that meeting to 

decide if it works better for the members. The address is 1 N Burkhardt Rd, 

Evansville. 

• The members need to start thinking about how they can serve the club 

over the next two years. The current Board will need to be replaced in 

January, so we need people to determine how they can put their 

abilities to use for the club. 
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Say Cheese!! 

You and LBC photo 1 

May 18th – 9:00 – 12:00 

Get your cars washed up and shined. 

Buff them out. Picture day is Saturday. 

Meet at Madewell’s for breakfast at 

8:00 and then go to the Community 

College at 9:00.  

If you can’t make breakfast, Go south 

on 231, turn right at the light on Veach 

Road and then left into the entrance. 

If you can’t make this Saturday, plan on 

next weekend. 

You and LBC photo 2 

May 25th – 1:00 – 4:00 
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• There are issues in the Bi-laws that need to be cleaned up. The Board will 

meet when the seven members are available and discuss updates that 

will be presented to the members. 

• Tech Discussion – Vince Anderson discussed the battery cut off switch and the 

three reasons to have one. 

• Safety - Removes chance of wiring connection failure and fire resulting 

from it 

• Security – Turn it on when you leave your car parked somewhere and 

your car can’t be driven off 

• Battery completely disconnected which saves on battery life 

• 2019 S.I.R. Brit Car Show – Dave Mullens reported that things are on track for the 

car show. He is currently working on the t-shirts with the vendor. A new tent may 

be needed since someone removed it from the storage. We need to start 

thinking about and collecting door prizes.  

• Triple M – Clay Robinson brought up the June Bowling Green National Triple M 

Show. They will have a collection of Pre-War MG’s (1927-1936 or so). 

• 2020 Mini Meet Car Show – Eric Miller provided an update on the Mini Meet. He 

is currently working with Carol Robinson on a website for the event.  Al Salhoff 

provided a draft logo for the meet. Dave Folk is working on the flyer. The 

Owensboro Best Western will be the hotel recommended on the registration 

form. 
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 Upcoming Events 

May 18, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 P.M. 

May 18, 2019 You and LBC photo 1 – 9:00 – 12:00 

 Owensboro Community & Technical College 

May 25, 2019 You and LBC photo 2 - 1:00 – 4:00 

 Owensboro Community & Technical College  

Jun. 3, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Jun. 10, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting  

 Logan’s Roadhouse   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Jun. 15, 2019 Monthly Breakfast 

 Madewell’s Corner Café, Owensboro, KY 8:00 P.M. 

Jun. 22, 2019 The Tire Squeal 2019 – Indiana Charity Driving Event 

 Dave Folk leading (260) 415-9039 

 Meet at 9:00 at Dale, IN Wendy’s (on SR 231) 

Jun. 30, 2019 Picnic at English Park KY 12:00 – 4:00 P.M. 

Jul. 1, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Jul. 8, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting  

 TBD -   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Jul. 20, 2019 Yellow Creek Car Show – ½ pot will go to St. Jude’s 

Aug 5, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Aug12, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 TBD -   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Sep. 2, 2019 Kentucky Dinner 

 Old Hickory   Owensboro, KY 6:00 P.M. 

Sep. 9, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 TBD -   Newburgh, IN 7:00 P.M. 

Sept. 21, 2019 S.I.R. BRIT Car Show  

Oct. 19, 2019 Cruise – Meet at Yellow Creek Park, lunch at Riverview  

 Restaurant, back road drive to Pepper Ridge Winery 

 


